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We hope that you have had a lovely summer holiday and are 
ready for an exciting Autumn term.  We  would like to welcome 
our new Nursery children and their families—we hope  that you 

enjoy your time with us. 

Weather! 

Please make sure that your child is prepared for all  

seasons!  

Your child will need; 

 A sunhat/sun cream if the weather is hot 

 A waterproof coat or mac [if possible with a hood] if it is 

wet 

 Wellies [named, please] to keep in Nursery 

 A change of clothes in their back pack [just in 

case!]. 

Bringing your child in to Nursery in the morning 

 

 Help your child to find their peg and take their self registra-

tion teddy label off their peg. 

 Help your child to hang up their coat and bag. 

 Give your child's letter bag to Miss Baynton and let her 

know if there are any messages. 

 Help your child to hang the self registration teddy on a 

hook. 

  Remind your child to go to the toilet [Mrs Monteiro will be 

there to help in the toilets]. 

 Settle your child with an activity and then say “goodbye”. 

 

 

If your child is distressed, an adult will come to support you.  It is 
always kinder to say “ goodbye” to your child and then leave 
straightaway.  Children always calm down very quickly once their 
adult has gone.  If  you hover or stand and wave at the window, 

it will only upset both you and your child even more. 

 

If you are worried, phone the office a little bit later and they will 
let you know that your child has settled and is fine.  If we have  

any concerns, we will always call you. 

What are we learning in Nursery? 

 
     This half term, our themes are “Ourselves” 

and ”Our Families”. 

    Please could your child bring in some photos of 

their family, pets etc to talk about and to dis-

play on their section of the  Learning Wall.  

We will return the photos when they are tak-

en down. 

      Your child is in either Blue group or Red 
group and they will have a section on the 
Learning Wall display boards that is theirs. 

 

 

                 Tapestry Accounts 
 
We take photos and comment on them using 
“Tapestry”.  You are welcome to comment on 
these observations too.  
 
We love to see what your child does at home, 
[this might be areas of learning or special days 
out or anything else you’d like to share with us], 
so please do add your own items to the Tapestry 
Learning Journal. 
 
The log in details will be in the new Nursery chil-
dren’s information packs.  The older Nursery chil-
dren should find that their log in details are the 
same.  If you are having problems logging in, 
please check with the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued help and 

support, 

 

The Nursery Team 
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